PEARLS PTA
SPRING PORTRAIT
FUNDRAISER

LIFETOUCH PHOTOGRAPHY IS COMING TO
PEARLS TO TAKE SPRING PORTRAITS

TUESDAY, MARCH 18, 2025
PRE-K ~ 8TH GRADE

Just individual portraits | No class pictures will be taken

ALL students will be photographed on this day -NO ORDER FORMS are
required. Orders can be placed after receiving the proofs.

A portion of the proceeds will be given to PEARLS PTA

Any questions, please contact Marlene McGovern, Picture Day Chair
914-610-0557 or pearlsandvp@gmail.com

PEARLS



